
From: Tom Snoblen [mailto:snoblen@covad.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 9:06 AM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: Ann Arbor Housing Commission - 3451 Platt Road East  
 

Hello, 

I own a house across the street from the proposed project at 3451 Platt.  I oppose 
any change in setback backs.   This project is already too big. 

Tom Snoblen 

3424 Platt  

Ann Arbor MI 48108 

 

mailto:snoblen@covad.net

	From: Tom Snoblen [mailto:snoblen@covad.net]  Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 9:06 AM To: CityClerk Subject: Ann Arbor Housing Commission - 3451 Platt Road East

